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NOI X-2014-236-01, Withdraw Response

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Wed, Sep 28, 2016 at 1:55 PM
To: tbird@gcc.com

Cc: Mike Fitzgerald <fitz@ecosphere-services.com>, Jim Stark - DNR <jim.stark@state.co.us>, Rob Zuber - DNR
<rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Good afternoon Tom,
Attached is the Division's response to GCC's withdraw request of the Notice of Intent to Explore X-2014-236-01.
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program
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Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

September 28, 2016

Tom Bird

GCC Energy, LLC
6473 County Road 120
Hesperus, CO 81326

Re: GCCEnergy, LLC
Notice of Intent to Explore (NOI)
File No. X-2014-236-01, Withdraw

In an email received on September 7, 2016, Tom Bird of GCC Energy, LLC submitted to the
Division a request for withdraw of Notice of Intent No. X-2014-236-01. Based on the withdraw
request NOI X-2014-236-01 is requesting withdraw due to all proposed exploration activities
being conducted on Indian lands. Per Rule 1.04(65), the activities proposed due not fall under
the jurisdiction of the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety. NOI X-2014-236-01has
been withdrawn as of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567x8134.

Sincerely,

&

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist
Jason.musick@state.co.us
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